January / March

Rouzerville PA
The Burdette's

Thank You!

Thanks for continuing to
support the work both
prayerfully and financially

Psalms 100:4: Enterinto his—

gates with thanksgiving,
and into his courts with

praise: be thankful unto
him, and bless his name.

Future

We look forward to the
next steps we will take to
move into our next phase
of construction. The
upstairs is still unfinished
due to the need of fire
sprinklers. We are hoping
to find an alternate way of
making the upstairs
usable that will be safe
and less expensive.

Sending Church
Lighthouse Baptist

Church Walkersville MD
Sponsoring Church

First Baptist Church
Littlestown PA

March 16, 2024

Invitation to Celebrate

We are blessed to be able to host the Annual Mid-
Atlantic Baptist Association meeting this year. We will
be dedicating our building on Friday evening April r2th
at 8:00 pm after the annual missionary sermon and will
be broadcasting the service on Facebook live so that
those that would like to celebrate with us will be able to
attend. The facebook page will be Liberty Baptist
Church. We hope that you will be able to share in this

celebration with us!

To the Work

Though we are having a dedication service in April we
have already been using the building for quite some
time. Our services have been going well and even our
Wednesday night is fairly well attended. We have had
guests come to most services and hope that this will
continue.
Building Blessings
It has been cold outside and warm inside. It is great

having a new building that is well insulated from the

cold and rodents! Financially the cost to operate the

new building is less expensive than the older smaller

building.

Thanks again for your continued support and for

lifting this work up in prayer!



